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Note from the Chief Managing Editor 

It is with great pleasure that I introduce the fourth, and last, issue of The 
University of the Pacific Law Review, Volume 48. This issue contains a 
compilation of articles based on presentations given by distinguished scholars at 
a panel titled Socio-Economics of Law School Pedagogy. Also included is an 
article discussing California venue and choice of law in employment contract 
provisions. Last, but not least, I am thrilled to introduce two student Comments 
included in this issue. These two students not only wrote on unique topics, but 
also relentlessly edited their drafts in order to present outstanding contributions 
to legal scholarship.  

As the Chief Managing Editor, it is my job to organize and oversee the 
production schedule and the editing of all articles. In addition to requiring 
managerial skills, the position warrants a hypersensitive attention to detail and 
thorough understanding of The Bluebook and Bryan Garner’s The Redbook. Law 
school pedagogy plays a direct role in the ability to do my job. Without the 
commitment of each professor in my legal education, I would not have the skills 
required to produce the caliber of work Volume 48 prides itself on.  

Accordingly, I, along with the staff members, primary editors, and my fellow 
Board Members of Volume 48, would like to dedicate this issue to the professors 
of The University of the Pacific, McGeorge School of Law. We attend this 
institution because of your steadfast efforts to teach us what the law is, how to 
practice the law, and how to contribute to the profession. The greatest advantage 
we have is the wisdom you have imparted to us. It is through you, and because of 
you, that we endeavor to become pillars in the legal community. At a time where 
it is more important than ever to uphold and defend the law, we hope to make 
you proud by doing so and we are endlessly thankful for sharing your passion 
with us. 

As I reflect on Volume 48, I am filled with so much gratitude. To the staff 
writers, primary editors, and Board of Editors: none of this would have been 
possible without you and it is difficult to convey how much I appreciate you. We 
at The University of the Pacific Law Review, Volume 48, are a family, and we 
would not be the family we are today without each and every one of you. It has 
been an honor and a privilege to work with you, learn from you, and know you. 

 
     Erin Price 
     Chief Managing Editor 
     The University of the Pacific Law Review  
     Volume 48 
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